
March General Meeting – Sat – March 5th – 1:00pm – OZ Bar  

March Storage Clean-Up and Inventory - Sat Mar 12th  @ 9AM

 April General Meeting – Sat - April 2nd – 1:00pm – OZ Bar 

Danny Klevin Poker Run and Bar Crawl - Sat April 16th - 1PM



Upcoming Events

       o Election for 2022 Officers - Jeff highlighted the need for
           Treasurer. 
       o Nominations accepted for 2022 charities - 501(3)c  
       o SOS Committee: 3 volunteers
       o Annual financial statement distributed
       o After Meeting Event: Host: Yvette (Ship, Captain, Crew)

       o Volunteers: Brian A., Corey, Michael, Anthony and Jeff   
       o Downsizing and moving all items to shed at Becky's or
          Goodwill. 
       o Camping equipment and misc. supplies available          

      o Election of 2022 Charities 
      o Bylaws distributed 
      o After Meeting Event: host and event needed 

      o Chairperson / Volunteers: Brian A., Tony B., Randy
      o $15 Entry -  1/2 to LADS / 1/2 to Prize Monies
      o OZ Bar (Host Bar) & 5 other bars will participate
      o Cash Prizes / Food
      o  Promotions: Facebook / Website / Poster
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Welcome New Member

Lisa Martin

Bienvenido

Aloha

Velkommen

Bonjour

Namaste

CIAO



Dan Bartle

Travis DeLong



LADS 46th Anniversary
On Saturday, February 19th, LADS celebrated it's 46th anniversary at the Rock
with the theme, "Another Day in Paradise". Everyone was greeted by Kaleb and
were given Hawaiian Leis. Jimmy Peyton and the Midnite Blues performed during
the event and our very own LADS member, Chris Skowron performed on the Sax. 

The event committee: Andre DuBroc out did himself with making the delicious
cupcakes with the LADS logo on them, as well as having the food catered by
Hawaiian Ono. Corey Rowley did a fabulous job with decorations and Yvette
Torres was responsible for providing entertainment by the amazing Jimmy Peyton
and the Midnite Blues.

The Jack Leffel Friend of Lads award was presented to Skip O'Neil for his
contribution in supporting LADS and contributing food their events.  

The Harry Hester Member of the Year award was presented to Yvette Torres for
her contribution in volunteering for LADS events, supporting our charities by
assisting with Bingo and hosting an auction to support Mulligan's Manor, as well
as her enthusiasm, ideas and can do attitude.

Mulligan's Manor and Halo Animal Rescue were presented with checks from
LADS donations of $1,900 for each charity. 

Thank you to the members and Friends of LADS for your support and contribution
in supporting our charities and events. 

Anniversary Recognitions
o   5+ years - Carl, Chris, Jerry, Myron & Rob N
o   10+ years - Becky, Brian A, Josh, Kevin, Randy & Tony P
o   15+ years - Steve S
o   20+ years - Dan B, Jeff & Tony B



Executive Committee:
Jeff Granberg - President 602-301-1740

Brian Alexander - Vice President 602-320-0949
Secretary - Randy Guthrie - 623-910-4249

Corey Rowley - Historian 623-313-8870
Yvette Torres - Public Relations 602-422-6621

$224.57      - SOS
$3,869.15   - Charities
$5,101.22   - General Fund
$736.67      - Campout
$9,931.61   - Total

Financials as of 02/01/22

A detailed report of all transactions will be available
to any member upon request and shall be provided
within seven (7) days. Please email your request to

treasurer.lads@gmail.com.
 

mailto:treasurer.lads@gmail.com









